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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 8, 2022 

Illinois Central College to host Open House on April 5  

Illinois Central College will host an Open House for potential students and their families on 

Tuesday, April 5 from 4-7 pm on the East Peoria Campus. 

The ICC Open House allows potential students of all ages to explore the 150+ programs of study 

during the expo-style event. They can talk one-on-one with faculty, staff and students, and learn about 

scholarships and financial aid, student life, the steps to enrollment, and more.   

“We are excited to welcome prospective students back to Illinois Central College to showcase all 

we have to offer,” said ICC Director of Admissions Rodney San Jose. “The Open House is an easy and 

convenient way for individuals and their families to gather information first hand on how ICC can help 

them build their future and achieve their goals.”   

Attendees can discover a variety of career paths, such as earning a certificate to start their 

career quickly, a two-year associate degree to begin a career, or taking classes to transfer to a four-year 

college or university.  

The Open House is free and open to the public. Advance registration is recommended. To 

register or for more information, visit icc.edu/openhouse.  
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